
Rochdale Golf Club are proud to announce the installation of two new defibrillators
at the golf club. 

These vital pieces of life saving equipment will enhance members, staff and the wider
community safety. 
Installing the defibrillators - lifesaving devices, that can restore a regular heart rhythm
during a cardiac arrest - to the outside of the clubhouse and the halfway hut will ensure
that our life saving equipment is easily accessible to you, our staff, the emergency
services and the local community.

The devices will give us all an added level of comfort, knowing that they are available in
an emergency.

The equipment is registered on ‘The Circuit’ which is the ‘National Defibrillator Network’
- a British Heart Foundation initiative in partnership with the Association of Ambulance
Chief Executives, Resuscitation Council and St John’s Ambulance that provides a
nationwide overview of where defibrillators are to provide vital information for NHS
ambulance services and the local community in an emergency.

More information can be found at 

www.thecircuit.uk and www.defibfinder.uk

Our defibrillators can be used by anyone even if you have not been trained, they are
fully automatic and will provide voice instructions to anyone providing aid, including
how to attach its pads.
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THE OFFICE, PRO SHOP, BAR, HALFWAY HUT CATERING STAFF AND GROUNDS
STAFF WILL ALL BE PROVIDED WITH THE ACCESS CODES AND OF COURSE
YOU WILL BE ABLE TO GAIN THIS CODE BY CONTACTING THE EMERGENCY

SERVICES VIA THE 999 SYSTEM.



The RGC Greensstaff have been working with Special Branch to tame the trees
around the course. We have a range of tree types and ages.

Some have had issues such as Ash Die Back Disease and others have grown unsafe or
started to effect the ability to play holes. 
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The 2nd

You can see here how clear it is
down the 2nd now. We had 16
Ash trees all with ash die back
disease, they’ve now all been cut
down over a 3 year period.

20 new trees will be planted on
the 2nd shortly to compensate
for those lost and to shape the
hole / protect the houses. 

Wood cut and split by the
team will be left to dry out and
we will let members know
when the wood is available for
anyone with wood burners etc. 



The 13th/14th/15th

The top of a large pine tree
behind the 13th green has
snapped off in the latest
storm. 
The team have been out with
the saws and cleared it away

https://youtu.be/CztnADRxJeE


We’re in our 10th named storm (Isha) of the season now. We
had only 4 named storms in the whole of the previous

season. The storm season runs from start of September to
the end of August.

What  A Video Of The
Damage Here!
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